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Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for your interest in applying for the position of Headteacher at St Peter’s Catholic 
Primary School.   
 
We are a community that is proud of our school, which is one of three schools in St Peter’s 
parish. The schools work closely together and our parish priest is a regular visitor. 
 
Due to the resignation of our current Headteacher, we are looking to appoint a person who will 
lead in maintaining our high standards, but will also bring their own ideas to help our school to 
develop in this next stage. 
 
We have a strong and dedicated staff team and a supportive Board of Governors. Our children’s 
behaviour is outstanding and they are happy, thoughtful and respectful of themselves and others. 
 
We have excellent relationships with parents, who work with us in providing the best Catholic 
Education for our children.  
 
We warmly welcome you to visit our school and to arrange this please contact our school office 
on 0161 483 2431.  For further information please look at our school website. 
 
We look forward to receiving your application. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mary Broome 
Chair of Governors 
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